
Minutes Tree Committee 
Tuesday, October 13, 2015 

 
 

In Attendance:   August Pampel, chairman. 
                            Kenneth Bombaci, Susan Malan and John Molloy 
 

Approval of Minutes:  the minutes of previous meeting were discussed and approved as read. 
 

Treasurers Report:  August Pampel presented the financial summary.  The balance of 
available funds remain the same, $5226.39 as previously reported. 
 

Old Business:  One of the Red Cedar trees planted on West Avenue has died.  Two English 
Oaks planted the Piano Factory have died.  Kenneth Bombaci reported that the English Oak 
planted in Centerbrook Cemetery has also died. 
 

New Business:  the tree at the corner of North Main Street and Little Point Street has been hit 
twice by cars, but has survived.   The area by Route 9 overpass will be landscaped and new 
trees planted.  Susan Malan pointed out that a commemorative plaque installed on the strip 
between the bridges of Route 9 should be restored. 
 
The honorary plaques to be installed in town hall in appreciation of donors to the tree committee 
are still being worked on. 
 
A public hearing was held on September 28th to discuss the removal of an Ash tree at 43 Pond 
Meadow Road.  The decision was not to remove it. The meeting was attended by 10 people. 
Eversource did not make a presentation. 
 

 Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned by August Pampel at 10:33am. 

 
 
Respectively submitted, 
     
                                John Molloy, Secretary 

 


